

## THE EPISCOPAL DIOCESE OF VIRGINIA

THE RIGHT REVEREND SUSAN E. GOFF, BISHOP SUFFRAGAN

June 17, 2019

Children of The Falls Church Episcopal The Falls Church Episcopal 115 E Fairfax St Falls Church, VA 22046-2903

Dear Beloved Children of God,

The framed collage you made for me is beautifully alive with color. I felt surprised and blessed when it was presented to me in the middle of the service. The light and love of God shine through every image and design. Thank you for thinking of me in this creative way, and for sharing with me some of the joy that is in your hearts. I will share it with others as I hang the piece in the offices of the Diocese of Virginia.

God bless you with every good thing this summer, and every day of your lives.

Faithfully yours,

The Rt. Rev. Susan E. Goff

Bishop Suffragan and Ecclesiastical Authority

The Diocese of Virginia

110 West Franklin St. Richmond, VA 23220

(800) DIOCESE (804) 643.8451 (804) 644.6928 Fax

